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OREGON FOREST RESOURCES INSTITUTE

PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED
FISCAL YEAR 2025-26 BUDGET

April 17, 2025

Hearings Officer: Paul Betts, Chair, Oregon Forest Resources Institute Board of Directors

A public hearing was held on April 17, 2025, to hear testimony on the Oregon Forest Resources
Institute’s proposed Fiscal Year 2025-26 budget.

A notice regarding the proposed fiscal budget was published in OFR/ eNews and sent to 971 producers,
interested parties and media in Oregon.

Copies of the budget were available to any interested person through the office of the State Forester,
Oregon Department of Forestry, the Oregon Forest Resources Institute office and posted on Oregon
Forest Resources Institute’s website.

The public hearing was opened at 9:32 a.m. No one testified on the proposed Fiscal Year 2025-26
budget.

The hearing closed at 9:35 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Kathy Storm
Director of Business Operations
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